

Dear HVRSD Families and Supporters,

The purpose of the STRIVE PTO is to support Hopewell Valley students, along with their families and staff, who receive supplemental or special education services through HVRSD. The PTO works to connect parents, support special education staff and classes, liaise with HVRSD Administration, and disseminate information and resources. We are asking for donations to help our PTO.

Your donation will help us fund and support:

- Teacher mini-grants of up to \$300. Recently funded grants include a coffee cart program at Bear Tavern, Mercer ARCade trip for students in the Academic Essentials class, items for a sensory room at Timberlane, and floor seats for students in a resource classroom at Toll Gate.
- Social events for students and families such as movie nights, guided hikes, mini-golf, and bowling.
- An annual STRIVE PTO Student Recognition Night and awards ceremony in June.
- Workshops and presentations for families. Presentations from this year will cover topics such as preparing for college transition, navigating the IEP process, and summer camp information for students with special needs.
- Support for families through parent get- togethers, like our PESES coffee & walking group.

To donate, please use this link.

To learn more about STRIVE PTO and upcoming events, please subscribe to our newsletter by emailing HVRSDStrivePTO@gmail.com, or follow us on Facebook, Instagram, or Twitter.

Thank you for your generous support of STRIVE PTO!